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ANNOUNCING THE EDITORS FOR THE
PAIN MANAGEMENT SIG NEWSLETTER:

-

Tom Watson, PT *John Garzione, PT
President, Pain SIG PO Box 451

40? Camino Del Rio Sherburne, NY 13460-0451
Suite 102 (607)334-6273

San Diego, CA 92108-3504
*John is also the Pain Management SIG

Andrew Priest, MPT Secretary (officer).
419 West Fourth Street
Odessa, TX 79761 *Joe Kleinkort, PhD, PT
(915)335-5370 303 Inverness
Trophy Club, TX 76262
Elaine Pomerantz, PT (817)491-2339
Section on Women's Health
7407 Calico Court *Joe Kleinkart, PhD, PT is the Pain
Springfield, VA 22153-1302 Management SIG Education Chairperson.

(703)273-0157

“CALL FOR ARTICLES”

The Pain Management Special Interest
Group is “calling for articles.”

They are looking for individuals to write
articles to be included in future issues of this
newsletter. Such articles would involve case
studies or articles related to “what’s worked

with pain.” Please contact Tom Watson at
(619)291-6282 if you are interested!
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PAIN MANAGEMENT SIG CSM
BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES

February 14, 1997

Tom Watson, Acting President, called the meeting to
order.

The Standing rules were presented and a motion was
made by Tom Watson to change Article V Section 6.
The number of members present for a quorum was
changed from 10 to 5. The motion was seconded by
Joe Kleinkort and passed unanimously.

The remainder of the standing rules were passed as
presented.

Election of Officers:

President: Tom Watson

Vice President: Maureen Simmonds
Secretary: John Garzione

Education Coordinator: Joe Kleinkort
Editorial Review: Andrew Priest

Open discussions were held regarding future
education programs. Next year’s topics will be

Microcurrent electrical stimulation and how pain
impacts functional outcomes.

40

Board Certification examinations are available for
those interested. The American Academy of Pain
Management offers a multidisciplinary exam.

The Pain Society’s examinations are available for those
interested. = The American Academy of Pain
Management offers a multidisciplinary exam.

The Pain Society’s examination is not available yet.

The SIG will wait for a few years to see if a physical
therapy specialty exam will be feasible.

The newsletter will include: new pain management
discoveries, program updates, CSM programs, critical
reviews, reprints, and research-based articles.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:50 a.m.

John E. Garzione, PT
Secretary
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